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Dear Parent(s), 
 
 
Enclosed is the consent form allowing your child’s umbilical cord blood sample to be 
screened for genetic markers which are associated with an increased risk of developing 
childhood (Type I) diabetes, as was discussed with you over the phone.  Because you 
gave your consent over the phone, there is no need to return this form to us; keep this 
copy for your records. 
 
 
If you have any questions after reading this consent, do not hesitate to call DAISY 
Recruiter at (303) 315-3842.  Expect the results of the screening to arrive in the mail in 
eight to twelve weeks.  If your address changes before this time please notify us to 
prevent any delay in receiving the results. 
 
 
Thank you for your participation in this very important diabetes research study. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
DAISY Diabetes Study Recruiter 


